
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 6th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Parents at Our Lady of Grace Catholic Academy have access to an efficient and secure 

system for reporting your child/ren’s absence due to illness, called Studybugs.  

Please download the free Studybugs app, or register on the Studybugs website (see 

below link), and use it to tell us whenever your child/ren are unwell and unable to 

attend school. The app is very user friendly, however if you would like some support in 

setting up, please speak to the school office.  

 

Further information can be found on the following website: 

https://studybugs.com/about/parents 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs Rathbone 

Principal 
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